
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/27/2011 5:34:25 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: Draft response to Grassley's 4/13 incoming re RMM status and our earlier statement re Fast 

and Furious allegations 
Attachments: 	4-13-11 incoming from CEG.pdf; grassley ranking member response 4-26-11.docx 

Here's the ranking minority member one that I mentioned in the email I sent a minute ago. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 5:39 PM 
To: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Subject: Draft response to Grassley's 4/13 incoming re RMM status and our earlier statement re Fast and Furious allegations 

Here is the draft response to the incoming letter from Senator Grassley regarding Ranking Minority Member status 
and the Department's prior statement concerning the Fast and Furious allegations. I've attached the incoming as well. 
OLA (including Ron) is happy with this version. 

Matt 
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